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The Office Phantom 

Website Has A New 

Look! 
If you haven't looked at my website 

lately, you might want to take a 

peek!  Because I believe that successful 

businesses are based on the 

relationships we develop, I am 

committed to helping you start the 

relationship as soon as possible by 

https://theofficephantom.us17.list-manage.com/track/click?u=ab60c5ace309c15891ea80e7c&id=e7316f7639&e=fd3260f379


 

creating the words you use online and 

in your printed material. I'm excited to 

be able to share the new look with you 

and ask that you be sure to check out 

my "Expert Community" tab where I 

feature businesses that are committed 

to helping others and working together 

to rise to success!  Watch for more 

updates coming soon!  

 

 

 

 

The Phantom's Breakfast 

Club 
A new facebook group called The Phantom's 

Breakfast club has been formed.  Members 

have the opportunity to meet for breakfast on 

the last Thursday of each month at Dino's on 

Dundas St in Woodstock at 8:30am.  Christine 

Smith and I will be focusing on some different 

aspects of networking with a program that we 

hope will entertain and benefit everyone.  To 

become a member of the group on facebook 

or get more information, you can message 

either Christine or myself on messenger or 

email me at brenda@theofficephantom.ca 

https://theofficephantom.us17.list-manage.com/track/click?u=ab60c5ace309c15891ea80e7c&id=72d3a50380&e=fd3260f379
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https://theofficephantom.us17.list-manage.com/track/click?u=ab60c5ace309c15891ea80e7c&id=58c0ba9788&e=fd3260f379
https://theofficephantom.us17.list-manage.com/track/click?u=ab60c5ace309c15891ea80e7c&id=f6543cee5d&e=fd3260f379
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Let's work and rise together! 

   

 

 

 

People Want To Network! 
Whenever we think of networking we often 

think its a difficult thing to do and for some 

people it is very intimidating.  But here's what 

I learned this week.  There are a multitude of 

small business and sales people that are 

looking for great opportunities to network.  I 

know this because the response to the new 

networking breakfast has been amazing.  

 

We are actually networking all the 

time.  Every time we meet someone, we are 

promoting ourselves.  I find it very 

encouraging to know that so many people 

want to extend themselves and meet other 

business people in our community. I believe it 

says a great deal about the people in our 

community.  Bravo!  

 



 

 

Beautiful Empowered You 
This week's featured business is Beautiful 

Empowered You.  Beautiful Empowered 

You is run by Lana Hodgins (Certified Life 

Coach specializing in kids) and her daughter 

Ella.  Believing in empowering women when 

they are young, they help tween girls focus on 

confidence, supporting and managing anxiety 

and having a healthy relationship with 

themselves.  From workshops amd weekly 

clubs for both girls and boys to one on one 

coaching sessions with Lana, they are there 

to help young people deal with challenges 

and live empowered lives in today's world. 

Lana is extremely passionate about her 

business and is a true supporter of 

empowering women.  I wish her great 

success!  

 

 

If you need assistance starting or growing your business, visit The Small Business 

Centre to see how they can help!  
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